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To: Scott

Beverly
CC:
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Subject: Your news conference

Hi Bev-

 

I heard your news conference  yesterday and I wanted to say - you go girl!  You are an inspiration to
young girls as they see a strong woman in action!  

 

You've been dealing with an impossible situation and for that I'm sorry for you and for all the folks who
are impacted by this - both the T employees as well as the public. I hope the silver lining in all of this is
that the T gets the funding that is needed to get the system what it needs, and that you get the
appropriate recognization you deserve for holding together the system as well as you have.

 

Stay strong!

 

Myra Berloff

Mass Office on Disability
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